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Dear Parent of Potential 4-H Member(s) : 

 
Thank you for expressing interest in the Montcalm County 4-H program.  If your 

child(ren) likes to have fun, learn new things and develop their leadership 

abilities, 4-H provides the perfect opportunity. 

 
Please explore Michigan 4-H Youth Development on the internet. Be sure to 

visit our local county website at http://msue .anr.msu .edu/county/info/montcal m 

where 4-H information, newsletters and enrollment forms are posted. Enclosed 

are directions on how to enroll your child(ren) on a program called 4H0nline 

located at https ://mi.4honl ine. com. Montcalm County began accepting 4-H 

Enrollments on September 1, 2017 for this year. New members must be 

enrolled by April 1, 2018 to participate in the 2018 Montcalm County 4-H Fair. 

 
Please contact the MSU Extension office for the most recent 4-H Club 

Directory. 

 
We look forward to getting to know your child(ren) and helping her/him to 

become one of Montcalm County's fabulous 4-H members! 
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If you have any questions, please contact the MSU Montcalm Extension office 

at (989) 831-7500 . 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Kadren Grawburg 

4-H Program Coordinator 

Montcalm County 
 

 
 
 
 
MSU Extension programs and material are open to all without regard to race, color, national origin, gender, gender 
identity, religion, age, height, weight, disability, political beliefs, sexual orientation, marital status, family status, or 
veteran status.   
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